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OFFICIAL 

Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton 

Road Intersection Upgrade  
Night Works Notification  
 
The Australian and South Australian Governments have jointly (50:50) committed $35 million to upgrade the 
Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road intersection. Once complete, the upgrade will improve travel times 
and road safety, increase intersection capacity and enhance network reliability. 
 
Early service relocation works for the project are continuing. While the majority of these works are being 
undertaken during the day, some night works are required to ensure the works can be undertaken safely and 
efficiently. 
 
Night works will be undertaken from Monday, 7 March 2022 to early April 2022, in various locations through 
and around the intersection, between the hours of 7pm and 6am, Sunday to Friday. Some works will also be 
undertaken in adjacent side streets. Advance notice of future night works will be provided as works progress.  
 
These works will include the relocation of telecommunications infrastructure, relocation of SA Power Networks 
infrastructure, APA Gas works and SA Water main alterations.  
 
Individual service providers, including SA Power Networks and Telecommunications providers, will advise 
separately of any potential interruptions to services during these works. 
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 
 
The intersection will remain open to traffic at all times. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the 
vicinity of the works. Please take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed limits, lane restrictions 
and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 
 
The project team will contact individual property owners whose access is affected by the works. Every effort 
will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users, as much as practically possible.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 
 
Public transport services will remain operational however, bus stops may require temporary relocation. Advance 
notice of any temporary changes will be provided at the bus stops and on the Adelaide Metro website 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au  
 
 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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If you would like to speak directly to a member of the project team, please visit the project website 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond to book a virtual consultation (via Zoom) or pre-arrange a phone meeting.  
 
The Department appreciates your cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

Further information 

For more information on the project, to register for project updates, please contact the project team via the 
details below: 

• visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond 

• email: DIT.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

• telephone: 1800 271 168 

 

Kind regards 

 
Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road Intersection Upgrade Project Team 

25 February 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


